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Fabulous Fall
    We’re ready for fall!  Bring on the crisp,
cool air, the spectacular colors, and the swish
and rustle of the falling leaves! 
    The first month of school is behind us. 
Our little ones are learning to feel secure in
their school environment and have adapted,
quite well, to the rhythm of our days! Meeting
new friends, exploring the playground, trying
out and sharing the toys in their classroom
are all lessons that we have concentrated on
during
the month of September.
     Our October school themes will take on a
seasonal nature.  We’ll dance with the falling
leaves as the vibrant colors of the season
surround us. We'll explore farm life as we
dream about hayrides and pumpkin patches!  
It all leads up to that seasonal favorite-
Halloween! Once we mention the word, our
children's  imaginations will swirl with
possibilities, as they try to decide just who
they will become by months end!

WHIMSICAL WELCOME
BBLC students and families were treated to a
surprise when they pulled in the driveway for
their first  school day! "The Sign Gypsy", our
own Step 2 mom, Amy Busa, created a special
welcome for all of our classes. The children were
delighted and parents were able to grab some
great photo opportunities for their child's first
day milestone.  Many thanks, Amy, for your
goodness to us!

          On October 8th & 9th,  our devoted
Hilltown Volunteer Fire Co. will visit our
school and speak to the children about fire
safety. Children will learn how fire fighters 
dress to protect themselves and keep us safe
during a fire.  The fire engine will be here for
inspection and the fire fighters will
demonstrate how to use the equipment,
especially that fire hose!

FIRE PREVENTION WEEK



      DONATION OF THE MONTH
Our staff was overwhelmed by the
generosity of our families in September!
Many thanks for all of the necessities that
you were gracious enough to send in for our
school.  Our randomly chosen winners for
September will receive a new Scholastic
book! Enjoy! 
       Step 1-  Hunter French
       Step 2 - Bruce Gehret
       Pre K - Logan Rotunno
With fall sniffles not far off, this month, if you
can help us out, our need is TISSUES.

10/6-7        Scholastic Book order due
10/8-9        Hilltown Fire Fighters Visit
10/20          Family pumpkin due in our Pumpkin Patch
10/27          Step 1 Trunks & Trinkets 11:00
10/28          Step 2 Trunks & Trinkets 10:45
10/28          Pre K Trunks & Trinkets 2:15

  Trunks & Trinkets
 It's coming!!  BBLC's new twist
on an old traditional celebration
of Halloween for our students.
We're calling this new, safe way
to have a howling good time,
Trunks and Trinkets! A note
will be sent home in everyone's
folder this month with all the
details.

Have you been dreaming of the Great Pumpkin?
Well, it’s time to dream up a “spooktakular” idea
for this year’s family pumpkin. The school garden is
almost ready and waiting to be transformed into the
BBLC Pumpkin Patch.  Watch for our flyer.

October Dates to Remember

The BBLC

Pumpkin

Patch 

Need another mask lanyard? https://www.amazon.com/BBTO-Adjustable-Anti-Slip-
Dust-Workers-Food-Workers/dp/B086P91HKW/ref=pd_ybh_a_54?

_encoding=UTF8&psc=1&refRID=TZHZD4QDZYAF5XG5X7XJ


